December 1, 2017

Dear Member,
December and January Opening Information

It's December already, so our Christmas and New Year opening information is given below. Also stated
are some special opening hours as gesture of goodwill and thank you for your custom.

We close for Christmas on Friday 22 December at 9pm, and we reopen in 2018 on Wednesday 3
January at 8am

We will be open for one day over Christmas on Thursday 28th December, 9am 4pm. The swimming pool
will be open on this day between 10-11am and 1-2pm.

Due to the Sporting Land Holiday Programme, the Fitness Suite will be open from 8am on 21/22 Dec
2017 and 3/4/5 Jan 2018.

The swimming pool will be open for public swim from an earlier time on Monday 11 & 18 and
Wednesday 13 & 20 December, between 6-9pm. This will hopefully to some extent compensate for the
loss of hours due to closure last month.

The Sports Centre and Swimming Pool will be closed on Monday 4th December as part of a School
holiday.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind Regards
Joe Coombes

lan Robinson Sports Centre Manager and Development Officer



